Room No.212%

Taj Mahal Hotel,
Bombay .

5th Jamuarys 1949,

Dear Vr, Leyden,

Many thanks for your kind greetings which we

heartily reciprocate,

We have been out of Bombay and have just returned
and ‘T take this opportunity to send you our very best
wishes for the coming year uhich, let us hope, will be a
better yeary; a happier yeay for everyone,

With our kind regards,

Yours very sincerelyy

5. Roerich,

R, ¥Fon Leyden; LSqep
Jaijil Mansion,
Merewether Road,
Apollo Bunder,
Bombay .




